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October 16, 2023 

 

William Scanlan 

Town Planner 

71 West Main Street, Suite #5 

Dudley, MA 01571 

 

 

Subject: Application for Site Plan Approval 

  Parking Improvements  

Dudley Housing Authority, Joshua Place 667-1 

Dudley, MA 01571 

 

Dear Mr. Scanlan, 

 

Please find enclosed the following for inclusion on the next available Planning Board agenda for the subject 
project: 
 

▪ Thirteen (13) copies of the plan set “Paving Improvements, Dudley Housing Authority, Joshua 
Place, 667-1”, dated October 11, 2023. 
 

▪ One (1) copy of the bound “Application for Site Plan Approval”, dated October 16, 2023 with 
attached List of Abutters. 

 
▪ One (1) copy of the bound “Stormwater Report for Parking Improvements, Dudley Housing 

Authority, Joshua Place 667-1”, dated October 11, 2023. 

 
▪ One (1) USB flash drive containing the digital copy of the drawings, application, and drainage 

calculations. 

 
▪ One (1) check in the amount of $1,775 for the filing fee ($275) and professional review fee ($1,500).  

 
Project Summary 
 

The proposed project is a capital improvements project funded by the Executive Office of Housing and 

Livable Communities (EOHLC). It consists of the resurfacing of an existing paved parking area, and the 

installation of ten (10) additional parking spaces and related stormwater improvements. The subject 

property is an 80-unit elderly development currently developed with multiple buildings, a paved driveway, 

and paved parking areas utilized by residents and visitors. The proposed drainage and stormwater 

management system for the project has been designed in full compliance with MassDEP Stormwater 

Management Standards. 

 

We look forward to discussing this project further with your office and the Board. If you have any questions 

concerning this application, please feel free to contact our office. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Graves Engineering, Inc. 

 
Michael Andrade, P.E. 
Principal 
 
cc: Dudley Housing Authority 


















